
UBC E association of university and college employees 

W.L. Clark 
Assistant Director 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear.Mr. Clark : 

August 6, 1981 

Further to my letter of June 29, 1981 concerning and his 
Section 11 application to the Labour Relations Board, we have heard nothing 
further either from or from your office . 

I spoke to and he promised to send this office a copy of his 
application to the LRB. We have not received it as yet. 

The Union wishes to know if intends to pursue his Section 11 
application. If so, he should do so, if not the University can get him to 
sign a dues authorization form. Even if the Labour Relations Board did decide 
to make him exempt from the Union, something tbat they allow very rarely, he 
woul d have to pay·an amount the equivalent of union dues to us. We wish to 
have this matter settled . 

•.. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local 1 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 




